RECEIVED

SEP 2 7 2018





September 21, 2018

Ms. Kimberley Kitteringham City Clerk City of Markham 101 Town Centre Boulevard Markham, ON L3R 9W3

Dear Ms. Kitteringham:

Re: Municipal Road Transfer - Elgin Mills Road Transfer and Donald Cousens Parkway Extension Transportation Planning Study

Regional Council, at its meeting held on September 20, 2018, adopted the recommendation of Committee of the Whole that your communication dated June 1, 2018 regarding "Municipal Road Transfer - Elgin Mills Road Transfer and Donald Cousens Parkway Extension Transportation Planning Study" be received and referred to staff.

Sincerely,

Christopher Raynor Regional Clerk

/C. Clark

#8821442